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Children’s Centres
in Kent

Shaping the future of

We are consulting on our proposals for the future of Children’s Centres in Kent. 
Kent County Council is committed to providing high quality, integrated services to our children and 
families. Public funding for Children’s Centres is reducing and we need to ensure that the available 
money can be focused more on actual services for children and their families and less on running 
buildings and other overhead costs. The consultation runs from 4 July - 4 October 2013.


